
 
 
From: Tim Clark  
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 10:24 AM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Re: Bradford bypass 
 
 
Please please don't create this highway.  
Two to three times during the work week I drive that route from TO to Innisfil during the rush hour.  
I care about lake Simcoe very much and the surrounding wetlands and overall environment. 
 
Don't build that bypass. Please! 
 
Tim Clark 
Innisfil 
 


